
June 25, 2019 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS & EMAIL 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Change of UGI Energy Services Corporate Office Address 

Dear Secretary Howland, 

Please be advised that effective July 1, 2019, the corporate office address of UGI Energy 
Services, LLC will change to 835 Knitting Mills Way, Wyomissing, PA 19610. All other company 
contact information will remain the same. 

Should you have any questions concerning this change, please feel free to contact me at ( 610) 
3 73-7999 x 1123 or pasare@ugies.com. 

Respectfully yours, 

Patrick Asare 
Principal - Gas Supply 
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